
2021  National  Specialty
Health Clinic Update
Hello, ABC Club!

We  have  two  updates  for  you  regarding  the  health  clinic
scheduled to be held at the National Specialty this year.

Firstly, this is to confirm there will be an OFA Eye Clinic on
Saturday and Sunday 6/19/21 & 6/20/21! Please email Pam Metts
Boyer to make your appointment(s) at psboyer@hotmail.com.

And then secondly and unfortunately, Dr. Laura Hatton, the
cardiologist who was scheduled to do the heart clinic, has
notified us that she will not be able to attend the specialty
due  to  an  emergency  family  illness.  Dr.  Hatton  sends  her
deepest regrets for those who had planned on this testing
opportunity, and in turn, we wish Dr. Hatton’s family healing
and prayers during this difficult time.

After being notified of this, efforts were made within the two
state vicinity to locate another board-certified cardiologist
with a mobile unit, and unfortunately, none are available.

Best Regards,

Gail Sherwood
ABC Secretary
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